VERNDALE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Independent School District No. 818, Wadena County
VERNDALE, MINNESOTA 56481-3000

To: Verndale School Board

From: Paul Brownlow

Date: May 7, 2018

Re: Food Service Student Workers

I recommend the Verndale School District hire Breann Malone and Chase Graba for the student
worker position in the food service department. Both student workers will receive training this
month and will start working next school year. The students will work on a rotational schedule
that includes one hour per day, five days per week, during the breakfast hour. The pay for this
position is $9.65 per hour.

Sincerely,

Al ok

Paul Brownlow
Superintendent
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